
OREGON PUBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION
(INTEROFFICE CORRESPONDENCE)

DATE: April 26, 2018
"'"'; . ^ ,„ „„, </

TO: File through Bryan Conway and Bruce Heliebuyc^

FROM: Stephen Haye(s

SUBJECT: UNITED TELEPHONE COMPANY OF THE NORTHWEST:
(Docket No. PL 93/Advice No. 2018-002) Proposes addition of 30 minute
block of nation-wide long distance to existing price listed bundle

I have reviewed this filing and recommend that an acknowledgement letter be sent.

The filing went into effect on April 21, 2018, and was filed on April 20, 2018. The
company proposes to introduce a 30 minute block of nationwide long distance to
existing price listed bundle.

Qwest is regulated under a Price Plan approved by Commission Order No. 14-346 on
October 3, 2014. The filing complies with its Price Plan Section P which requires a one-
day notice for new services.

This filing does will not affect annual regulated revenues.
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